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Marie Howe, Supervisor
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Visit www.bathtownship.us for more!

Sign up for Recreation programming and event updates!
Email bathrec@bathtownship.us and ask to be added to 
the email list.

Jennifer Wilson Appointed
Township Treasurer

During the February 6, 2023 Board of Trustees
meeting, Treasurer Steve Wiswasser announced his
retirement from Bath Charter Township effective
February 14, 2023 at noon due to his recent
appointment as Clinton County Treasurer. Following
the acceptance of his retirement, the Board approved
the appointment of Deputy Treasurer Jennifer Wilson
to Bath Charter Township Treasurer effective
February 14, 2023 at noon through November 20,
2024. Treasurer Wilson took the Oath of Office at
noon on February 14, 2023 and has begun fulfilling
her duties as Township Treasurer.

Jennifer has served as Deputy Treasurer
since 2020. She has over 20 years of banking
experience and is a long-time resident of Bath. 

Currently, the Township has the following Board, Commission, and 
Committee vacancies for resident members:

- Housing Commission: 2 vacancies
- Public Art Committee: 4 vacancies
- Senior Services Advisory Board: 1 vacancy
- Sewer Board of Appeals: 1 vacancy
- Zoning Board of Appeals: 2 vacancies for alternates

An Application for Appointment can be found on the Township 
website or at the Township Offices.

Boards, Commissions & Committees
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